Colorado QRP Club meeting minutes

January 12, 2013 10:30AM
Meeting Location: Offices of Milestone Technologies and Morse Express
Roll call – 21 members in attendance – Signup sheet will be archived by Treasurer Roger J. Wendell, WBØJNR
· President’s message delivered to the attendees by Frank Ivan, KØFEI – Greeting and call to Order.  
· Introduction to today’s meeting presentation – KH0NA DX Expedition to Malpelo Island.
· Next Chat N’ Chew next meeting site to be determined. 

· A search for a new General Meeting will begin as Marshall Emm – N1FN  will be moving to Atlanta, GA and our current meeting site at Milestone Technologies will not be available.  May 2013 may be the date for move.
Secretary’s Report – Vince Kumagai, KI0RB – 

Previous Meeting Minutes – A motion was made to accept the meeting minutes from November 2012.  Vote taken and passed by show of hands vote.
Treasurer’s Report – Roger J. Wendell, WB0JNR –

Treasurer's report state balances for CQC accounts as:  $419 Checking, $2274 Savings – Total $2693. A motion was made to accept the Treasurer’s report. Vote taken and passed by show of hands vote. It was agreed that Roger will make the 2012 "books" available for audit by a club volunteer.
FOX Hunt – Marshall Emm, N1FN – The Winter 40/80 – To date there are no perfect hound on 40M – Hound AB9CA has a perfect 80M score.  
800+ QSOs reported by Foxes. 

Top Fox 80M – K9CW and K4BAI
Top Fox 40M – KT5E and WC7S

Top Hound Team 40M – Cheese Heads and Central Illinois

LOW DOWN – Request for article for the next Low Down publication. Articles can be submitted to Dick Schneider – AB0CD
Field Day 2013– Aloha Site – Scott Garcia – KC0HSV 

Reservation will be made for Friday, Saturday and Sunday at Cherry Creek State Park.  Reservation system has changed in the park system from previous procedure.
Competitive Site – Frank Ivan, K0FEI

The club will host two site for Field Day 2013 however a new location of the Competitive site is under consideration.  A logistic problem (port-a-potty delivery) in 2012 has prompted the club to consider a new location.  Also the club would like a bigger site for 2013.

The club would like to replace the 20 Meter Bean Antenna and also retire one of the older towers.  A purchase of a new tower would cost about $1100.  This will be taken up in a report at the March meeting.

Field Day – June 22- 23, 2013

Jun 28-30 - 2013 Rocky Mountain Division Convention (Estes Park, CO)

HAMFESTS 2013 – Jim Pope, KG0PP / Vince Kumagai, KI0RB
The first Hamfest for 2013 will be the Aurora Repeater Association Hamfest at Adams County Fairgrounds.  The club has reserved 4 tables for these events.  Donated items to the club for sale at the event are greatly appreciated.  Contact Vince KI0RB to arrange your donation.
OLD BUSINESS

No old Business
NEW BUSINESS

No new business. 
Meeting Adjourned
